
13/09/2021 

MRS Robyn Wormald 
15 / 1 greycliffe ST 
queenscliff NSW 2796 
robynwormald@gmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0668 - 48 A Queenscliff Road QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

Dear Alex, I have looked at the proposed landscaping plans. As you would know this has been 
an ongoing development which has definitely impacted on it's neighbours .Extreme noise and 
dust, not to mention significant loss of views have been problematic to us. i am quite 
concerned that this noise and dust will all return(I realise our views won't ) I am concerned 
about access to this part of the property with machinery , the cutting of rocks and other 
activities associated with this proposed project. I feel we have put up with enough from this 
applicant. Sincerely Robyn Wormald. 
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Subject: Online Submission


